Monthly Meeting, Durham Kennel Club

My Supper meeting Harvey's Cafeteria

March 12, 1956

Monday

Dr. Kamin called the meeting to order

Mrs. Hoenig gave a completed report on the advertising for the 1955 show and also a completed report on the Sanctioned Match held in the fall of 1954.

A discussion then followed on Whather merits of club members taking dogs into the ring for owners who weren't able to show their own dogs and it was decided to leave it up to the individuals rather than the club as a whole.

Mrs. Fhillips announced that she was collecting dues for 1956.

After the business, two films were shown. Yhe about the care of a pubble and the

"espectfully submitted

Secretary